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Report: 
 
The Northstowe Community Forum was held on the 13th of October, and viewed by around 
50 persons on Facebook and Zoom.  In line with SDCD policy this was the last Forum to be 
streamed on social media. 
  
Remedial works on the Allotments have now been completed by Hugh Pearl; and the 
allotments society held their AGM.  
  
The Northstowe Community wing continues to be used heavily by residents and we hope 
that as Covid restrictions ease we will be able to increase the number of concurrent 
bookings. 
  
A significant achievement over the last month has been the installation and renovation of 
temporary ramps to allow mobility impaired persons to navigate the streetscape more 
easily.  There is further work to be done, but it is a very good start to the issue. 
  
Following a meeting with the Library Service the stock in the micro-library will be increased, 
and we are currently working towards an expanded offer of library services, including Rhyme 
Time. 
  
Finally, I am at the Wing most Wednesdays and Thursdays if any councillor would like to 
meet on any topic. 
  
Jon 
 

 


